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August 23, 2023

Via Electronic Filing

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attention: Filing Center

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: RO 11 — Public Utility Commission of Oregon (“OPUC”) Mid-Cycle (5-Year)
Detailed Inspection Reporting Check-In

Pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rule 860-024-0011(1)(b)(A)(i), Portland General Electric
Company (“PGE”) submits the enclosed Five-Year Check-In Short Form (“Short Form™)! for
filing in OPUC Docket No. RO 11. It should be noted that the information provided through the
Five-Year Check-In Short form falls within the realm of critical infrastructure information and is
therefore classified by PGE as “confidential information” and subject to OAR 860-001-0070.

While the information contained on PGE’s Short Form meets (and exceeds) the requirements of
860-024-0011(1)(b)(A)(1), PGE recognizes OPUC Staff’s March 17, 2023 request for PGE to
provide additional information and data beyond the scope of the rule. PGE is committed to being
helpful and will respond to Staff’s March 17 request separate and apart from Docket No. RO 11.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Terrence Blanc
at (503) 812-5598. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email
address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.

Sincerely,

by Peck
Riley Béck

Senior Manager
Regulatory Strategy

Enclosure

! The Five Year Check In Short Form was furnished by OPUC Staff to PGE on May 25, 2023.



